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10St. George's Terr flat 4 nw18xh

Dear David Peres Da Costa, | wish to add when house no 3 was renovated a party wall was
damaged and steps to front door and garden wall shifted,hence the very realistic concerns of the
destalbilizing of houses whose foundations during the year and times of construction are not very
stable.,also the building is grade two listed front and rear.concerns about noise coming from the
garden when proposed buildings windows are open even people talking on mobile phones in
gardens the sound is exaggerated. it has been drawn to my attention a totally similar case in
Dartmouth Park has had very large press coverage that

Camden Council has declined the proposition to build a residence in a back garden . Quite
rightly as such an idea is unconscionable,regards Lady Stephens



